
In the above photo, Eric Ricker presents an enlarged and suitably framed 
and captioned picture of his father, Bill Ricker, “the stonefly collector” 
to Dr. Laura Richards, Acting Regional Director of west coast fisheries 
research operations of Canada. The picture, presented in May, 2002, 
will be on permanent display at the Pacific Biological Station in 
Nanaimo, B.C., Canada.
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